





MEMORANDUM

TO

Schools Division Superintendents/OIC-SDS Division/Section/Unit Chiefs of this Office

All Others Concerned

FROM

GILBERTA SADSAD

Regional Director

SUBJECT

NEW SUC PRESIDENT IV OF BICOL UNIVERSITY

DATE

March 29, 2023

Please be informed that effective March 9, 2023, Blcol University has its new University President in the name of DR. BABY BOY BENJAMIN D. NEBRES III, per attached copy of the letter from Ms. Reina O. Habalo, Chief, Presidential Management Staff Office of the said University.

Relative thereto, it is hereby requested that all communications for the said Office should be addressed as follows:

DR. BABY BOY BENJAMIN D. NEBRES III SUC President IV Bicol University Rizal St., Legazpi City

For information and guidance.

AD/PS/MATB 03/20/2023

eups

Regional Center Site, Rawis, Legazpi City 4500

(Detr 178 1200

a regions 3deped gov pl

April 14, 2023

To:

SDO Chiefs, Section/Unit Heads
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisor and In-Charge of the Districts
Elementary and Secondary School Heads, and
All Other Concerned

For Information and guidance.

By the authority of Schools Division Superintendent:

MA. LUISA T. DELA ROSA
Asst. Schools Division Superintendent
Officer-in-Charge



REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES BICOL UNIVERSITY

Legazpi City
Telefax: (052) 480-0167
Email: op@bicol-u.edu.ph

MANILA OFFICE:

No. 4 Lopez St., M. H. del Pilar Roosevelt Ave., Quezon City, Manila, Philippines

BY:

SEPARTILEM OF HOUGHTON

писовой вестюм петомы, опнов но.

MAR 1 4 2023

Telefax: (02) 921-1586

9 March 2023

DIR. GILBERT T. SADSAD
Regional Director
Department of Education RO 5
Rawis, Legazpi City

Dear Director Sadsad:

Greetings!

This is to formally notify your office that effective March 9, 2023, the new University President of Bicol University is DR. BABY BOY BENJAMIN D. NEBRES III.

May we then request that all correspondences and other forms of communication for this office be addressed as follows:

DR. BABY BOY BENJAMIN D. NEBRES III SUC President IV Bicol University Rizal St., Legazpi City

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

REINA O. HABALO Chief, Presidential Management

Staff Office, BU